Minutes — 5-10-2011

Board members present were Neil Cox — RE, Todd Swain — Asst. RE, Virginia
Apker — Treasurer, Betty Martin — Secretary, Steve Herrod, Patrick Lipsinic, Jon
Pyatt, and George Walker. The minutes of the April meeting and the treasurer’s
report were approved.

Solo Report — Todd Swain: 3 events were held since the last meeting. All
events at the fairgrounds will now be held in the infield of Fair Meadows. The
next event is June 19, Father’s Day, at TRP.

Rallycross — Pat Lipsinic: The event will be July 31 at TRP. This will be a part
of the MiDiv Rallycross Championship Series. Pat would like to have a welcome
party on Saturday. Jared MacLean will be the event steward, and Jerry Doctor,
Nebraska Region, will be the safety steward. Pat requested a budget of
$1000.00. George Walker moved to approve the budget. Steve Herrod
seconded. Motion carried. Volunteers are needed for the event.

AVRG - Betty Martin: The next event is a R/N/Closed wheel school at Hallett on
July 2-3. This is the first time anyone in the division has tried having a limited
school along with a regularly scheduled event.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary



